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Public Notice of Public Hearing Scheduled for February 6, 
2018 to Consider Approving a Special Assessment Project in 
Connection with a Water Main Extension Along 103rd Court 
from 88th Street to S. 89th Street Within a Portion of Blocks E 
and H, Vero Lake Estates Subdivision, Unit H-3, Located in 
Indian River County, Florida - LEGISLATIVE 

The Board of County Commissioners will bold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
February 6, 2018 at 9:05 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be beard, to 
consider approving a special assessment project in connection with a water main 
extension along 103rd Court from 88th Street to S. 89th Street within a portion of 
Blocks E and H, Vero Lake Estates Subdivision, Unit H-3, located in Indian River 
County, Florida. 

The Public Hearing will be held in the County Commission Chambers located on 
the first floor of Building A of the County Administrative Complex, 1801 27th 
Street, Vero Beach, Florida 32960, at which time interested parties may be heard 
with respect to the proposed special assessment project. 
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